
From: Jacob Patterson
To: City Clerk
Cc: Whippy, Isaac
Subject: Public Comment -- 4/22/24 CC Mtg., Item No. 5F
Date: Monday, April 22, 2024 1:31:56 PM

City Council,

There is an error in the draft meeting minutes for the March 25th special closed session,
specifically, the time for adjournment. The minutes currently read "6:40 PM" but that was well
into the subsequent regular meeting. The meeting was purportedly reopened to open session at
5:25 PM--did you really? ...not actually doing this has been a consistent procedural error
around here for quite some time--so it was likely adjourned shortly after that.

Regards,

--Jacob
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